
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

How do I know if my payment has been received? 

Payments will be through Ticket Tailor, which will issue an email receipt for all payments. If you are 

concerned please contact admin@nationalyouthballet.org. Please note that we are a small team, all 

working on a part time basis but will get back to you as soon as we can. 

What are the dates for the payment plan? 

Instalment 1 and completed registration form due: 30/04/24  

Instalment 2: 31/05/25 

Instalment 3: 30/06/25  

Other than the fees, are there any additional costs? 

There will be a selection of NYB merchandise available to buy in advance. 

We will also operate a Tuck Shop selling sweets, snacks and treats during the residential - please bring a 

small amount of cash if you would like to buy anything from this shop. 

My child is concerned about staying away from home. Can they attend as a day student? 

We really understand that staying away from home can be a big step for our young people. We have a 

dedicated Safeguarding and Support Team Manager,  as well as house parents who are there to look 

after the wellbeing of the children. There is a great deal of learning and personal development that takes 

place in the out of hours part of the course, so if possible, we would encourage all of our dancers to stay. 

For some, we understand that this would really compromise their experience, and we have allowed 

people to attend as day students in the past. Unfortunately we would be unable to offer any reduction in 

the fees if your child was not resident on the programme. If you want to talk to us about this further 

please feel free to drop us an email. 

What are the dates for which accommodation is provided at Elmhurst? 

Sunday 10th August - Saturday 16th August 2025 

All food and accommodation for the time above is included in the price as part of the residential. 



Can parents visit during the residential? 

There is no capacity for children to go home during the residential, however some parents do come to 

see the Choreographic Showcase which will be held on Thursday 14th August 2025. 

What happens during the day? 

The students will do company class and a Moving Minds session in the morning followed by rehearsals 

for the sharing all day. 

What happens in the evenings? 

The students have activities in the evenings, including a Choreographic Showcase and a party. Other 

activities could include films, industry professional talks and games nights. 

 


